Chehalis Tribal Hazard Mitigation
Plan Update Public Comment

Natural hazards can have serious impacts on the

Chehalis Tribe - its residents and businesses

The Chehalis Tribe is preparing an updated Hazard Mitigation Plan to reduce its
vulnerability to natural hazards such as flooding, wildfires, and winter storms.
Please take this opportunity to review and comment about the updated plan at
the Chehalis Tribe's website by using the QR code shown below.

For the next 21 days, questions, comments and suggestions for the plan are
welcome. They may also be sent by email to EM@chehalistribe.org .
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